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 Hepatitis B Recommendations 



 Hepatitis B Recommendations 

 
This consultative meeting recommends for:  
 
 Mapping of the high risk sub- population; 
      
 Regarding the adult immunization to be considered 

only for high risks population. 
     
 Create mechanism for collecting data related to 

Hepatitis B;  
    -  liver diseases, cancer , blood donor screening 

programs. 

 



 HPV Recommendations 



HPV Recommendations 

 Recommend to review the ongoing HPV vaccination 
program conducted by NACCF. 

 

 Recommend to review of different studies on burden 
of illness by different NGOs e.g. NNCTR/NFCC to 
develop a common strategy and consider the 
possibility of developing a collaborative 
demonstration project and comprehensive cervical 
cancer  care. 



Typhoid Vaccine 
Recommendations 



Typhoid Vaccine Recommendations 

 Continue on the sentinel surveillance for typhoid 
should be rolled into the national antimicrobial 
resistance (AMR) surveillance coordinated by NPHL. 

 

 Continue on typhoid sentinel surveillance should be 
expanded to sites already in the AMR surveillance 
system especially in hospitals located in larger 
municipalities outside Kathmandu Valley.  



Typhoid Vaccine Recommendations 

 Consideration should be given to reviewing and 
standardizing laboratory procedures used by sentinel 
sites;  

 

 Recommend to seek assistance in developing the 
plan including resource mobilisation for vaccination 
of school aged children in Kathmandu District. 

   - subsequent follow-up campaigns to Lalitpur and 
Bhaktapur district. 

 

 



Typhoid Vaccine Recommendations 

 Recommend to expand plan for vaccination of school 
aged children in other areas of the country in a phase 
wise manner based on disease burden. 

 

 Review with NRA to select the best available vaccines 
for the use in this program.  

 

 



Cholera Vaccine 
Recommendations 



Cholera Sentinel Surveillance 

 Review the available data from the country and other 
countries in the region .  

 

 To reinforce the last year recommendation to MoHP 
preparedness plan in response to outbreaks. 

 

 Continue on cholera sentinel surveillance in the 
national antimicrobial resistance program at NPHL. 

 



                              THANK YOU 


